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Lower 2 go back in time with cup phones 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For our science topic this half term, we are studying sound. The children have been 

investigating how sound is created and have established that this is due to vibrations! Using a 

tuning fork and a bowl of water, the children had lots of fun, seeing the water jump out of the 

bowl because of the varying vibrations. 

After this, in pairs, the children created cup phones. They were amazed at how the sound 

travelled. You never know, they might want one of these instead of a mobile! 

 

Miss Emily Kirk and Mr Charlie Grasby 

 


